
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE: 

Friday 26 November at 7.30 pm 

 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library (Kens) 

Phillimore Walk, Kensington, London W8 7RX 

 

* Guest Speaker: PROFESSOR LUIGI GONELLA 

Professor of Physics, University of Turin 

 

Professor Gonella was the main liaison between the STURP team and the Turin 

authorities during the 1978 testing. His English is reasonably fluent, but the meeting will 

also be an open forum for general discussion, including a review of the recent 'QED' 

television programme. A Steering Committee Meeting will be held beforehand, 

commencing at 6.30 pm. 

 

We apologise for the short notice given for this meeting, but it was only recently 

confirmed that Professor Gonella would be in London at this time. After the varied 

transport problems that have-affected past meetings, we hope to have a good attendance 

on the 26th! 

 


